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 Weekly Newsletter  

Friday June 15th 2018   

Reminders  

x Dolphin Class will lead next Friday’s assembly which starts at 
9.15am. You are all very welcome to join us in the school 
hall. 

x The swimming gala will take place next Wednesday at 
1.30pm. We hope that you will be able to come and cheer 
for your child and their team. 

Visits and Visitors 

x The annual Pembrokeshire schools’ enterprise fair takes place on Tuesday at 
the Riverside Market in Haverfordwest. Ten pupils have been selected to 
attend to sell the goods they have been busy preparing. They will be 
accompanied by Mrs Baker and 

x Next Friday the Fire Service will be delivering a fire safety presentation to the 
pupils in key stage 2. They will highlight dangers in the home and what to do 
in the event of a fire. I am sure that you will all be pleased to know that we 
passed our recent fire safety inspection with flying colours! 

x A group of pupils and staff visited Folly Farm on Wednesday this week with 
the Pembrokeshire Rotary Club staff. They commended the children – and 
staff! – on their excellent behaviour. A great day out was had by all. 

x This morning we hosted our ‘memory coffee morning’ where previous 
parents/pupils of the school had the opportunity to look through the 
hundreds of old photographs that we have got here. Although not many 
were able to attend, those that did enjoyed the opportunity to reminisce 
about their time spent here. These photographs will be on display on June 
28th at the garden party. 

x All pupils have had the opportunity to experience at close quarters the sea-
life brought in by Silent World. The pupils have been able to learn about the   

x  

Parish Links 

Father Paul goes away on his 
holidays next week until the end 
of term – we wish him a safe 
journey back to Nigeria. 

Friends’ News  

Thank you for your continued 
support. We are always thinking 
of ways to raise money for 
schools funds and would 
welcome your ideas. Please 
check this space for details of 
our next meeting

sea creatures habitats and life cycles – and also have the opportunity to handle them. 

x Next Thursday we will be hosting our final Welsh Open Morning when we will be visited by a group of Cardiff 
headteachers. Our Cyngor Cymraeg have done an amazing job throughout the year in promoting their 
progress in the Welsh language and should all feel justifiably proud of themselves. 

Attendance 

Attendance for the whole school last week was 90.89% which was below our target of 95%.  Starfish Class 
had the highest with 97.83 %; well done to you all. If your child is not in school for any reason please could 

you inform the school office by 9.30m? 
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MERIT CERTIFICATES 

Dolphins – Dexter Evans 

Caldey –  Ollie Garland 

Skomer – Lucy Davies 

Ramsey – Lexi Grimmett 
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We hope that you will all be able to join us 
to celebrate the 50th anniversary of the 
school on June 28th. The children have 

decided they would like to celebrate with 
a 1960’s themed garden party which will 
start at 1.30pm. They are asked to wear 

their school uniforms to school in the 
morning for Mass with the Bishop and then 
change into their 1960’s costumes for the 

afternoon. 

Kye Newman has lost a 
grey M& S school jumper 
with his name in which 
doesn’t appear to be in 
lost property. It would be 
much appreciated if you 
could check at home -
thank you. 


